Library Director’s Report

J. Barber reported on the Volunteer Appreciation Luncheon held on April 14™ at the Conexus
Arts Centre. The Board thanked Joan Niedermayer for organizing the event.

G. Kleisinger moved that the Library Director’s Report be approved. CARRIED.

S. Bryce moved that the meeting be adjourned at 4:40 p.m. CARRIED.
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